110 Lorne St. S
Chapleau, Ontario
P.O. Box 670
POM 1KO

Telephone (705) 864-0111
Fax (705) 864-1962
E-mail chec@onlink.net

November 2, 2012

Ms. K. Walli

Board Secretary

Ontario Energy Board
Suite 2701

2300 Yonge Street
Toronto, Ontario M4P 1E4

Re: 2013 IRM Distribution Rate Application EB-2012-0114 — Chapleau Public Utilities
Corporation (CPUC).

Dear Ms. Walli:

CPUC is close to completion of the documentation necessary to file 2013 Distribution Rate
Application due on November 9, 2012. We are, however, unable to meet the deadline as we
await Board approval of the 2012 Tariff of Rates and Charges required to prepare the 3rd
Generation IRM Model.

CPUC therefore asks the Board's indulgence in this regard and requests an extension to the
filing deadline of the 2013 Distribution Rate Application until after we receive the required Board
approval of the 2012 COS Tariff of Rates and Charges.

For additional information please contact me at 705-864-0111.

Respectfully submitted,

Wl el

Marita Morin N
Secretary and Treasurer




